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REMINDER- School will re-open again for students on Wednesday 5th January 2022 

with registration at 8.45 am. The latest government guidance is that students should wear 

face masks in classrooms as well as in communal areas from 4th January. This guidance will 

be reviewed on 26th January. If you have already notified school that your child is exempt 

this will continue. If you have any questions regarding this please email 

enquiry@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk or contact your child's head of year. 

Tuesday 4th January is an inset day- student on site testing will take place. If you have 

previously consented to your child being tested at school, your child should attend school 

on 4th January 2022 for testing only (please see times below). The testing is voluntary, and 

all parents must have previously completed a consent form. On the 4th January 2022 your 

child will only attend school for their lateral flow test and will then go home after their test is 

completed. 

Covid test times for the 4th January 2022 - siblings may attend for testing at the same time 

Year 7 8.30 to 9.30 

Year 8 9.30 to 10.30 

Year 9 10.30 to 11.30 

Year 10 12.00 to 1.00 

Year 11 1.00 to 2.00 

Year 12 and 13 2.00 to 3.00 

Kind regards 

Hillcrest School and Sixth Form Centre 

 


